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October 17, 2016        EOL20161012001 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Subject: Product Discontinuance 

 

Cinch Connectivity Solutions, a Bel company, is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of 
discontinuance of parts and noting replacement parts that can be ordered instead. 

Please remove the 2 following EOL Cinch Johnson P/Ns from your AVL: 

Item EOL P/N Replacement P/N 
Last Time Buy Total 
Available Quantity 

1 108-0745-001 108-0740-001 1500 

2 108-0745-002 108-0740-001 5000 
 

 

We are able to manufacture last time buy/s for the EOL P/Ns. POs can be entered prior to 
10/31/16. POs for the replacement parts can be ordered immediately. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact 
your local Cinch representative or contact customer service at 507-833-8822. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ketan Thakkar                                                                                                                           
Product Manager, Johnson                                                                                                                   
Cinch Connectivity Solutions 

 
 


